
Weekly Newsletter - Autumn Term 2 

Great excitement at gardening club this 

week—the seed potatoes have started 

to shoot! 

 

This week, the students were ge�ng 

the garden winter ready for the birds. 

They went shopping and purchased 

seed, fat balls and meal worms, which 

have been placed in the garden. 

 

On the way back to school, everyone 

had great fun with the autumn leaves 

too. 

 

Cherry Class enjoyed 

bowling for their 

spor#ng ac#vity this 

week. 



 

In cookery, we are star#ng to think about 

different food types and how they contribute 

towards a healthy, balanced diet.  This week 

students have explored fruit and vegetables, 

iden#fying and tas#ng different ones, sor#ng 

into which are fruit and which are vegetables 

and discussing how they know.  We have also 

planted the seeds from some fruit to see if 

we can grow our own. 

Next week: carbohydrates and bread-making. 



In forest school, we have been collec#ng resources and building bug hotels. 

Learning to total amounts and check our 

change is a regular feature of our maths lessons 

in prepara#on for adulthood.  Even be,er 

when it involves a delicious milkshake! 

Deciduous or coniferous has been one of our 

learning enquiries this week and learning about 

parts of a plant too. 


